
              The government purposed new gun laws will do nothing to make the citizens of Oregon safer. If 
anything they will make the people less safe. I have read the bills proposed. What is clear to me is that 
they are written by someone who has no clew on guns. Guns do not kill people! People kill people, that 
is what needs to be addressed. The Second Amendment was written to protect the people.  
              What is the end game that the liberals are pushing for? Socialism, Communisms? To make law 
abiding people criminals and let the criminals go free to prey on a unarmed populas.  
              Please stop this crazy attack on our second Amendment Rights. 
 
Sincerely, 
Bob Dutton 
 


